
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                       

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

Ightenhill Nursery School Newsletter 

18th July 2025 
 
Messages 

Leaver's Celebration 
Thank you to everyone who attended our 
leaver's celebrations. We are so proud of all the 
children. 
 
 
Goodbye 
On behalf of all the staff and Governors at 
Ightenhill Nursery, I would like to wish all the 
children who are leaving nursery the best as 
they start their new journey at Primary School.  
They have been a pleasure to have in nursery 
and we have loved seeing how much they have 
developed and grown in confidence.  Thank you 
to all the staff who work extremely hard to 
ensure that the children are provided with the 
best care and education. 
Thank you to all the children and families, we 
will miss working with you all.  You are always 
welcome to come back and visit us. 
I hope you all have a lovely summer. 
Take care and stay safe. 
 
 

 
 
Returning Children 
 
We hope you all have a wonderful summer 
break, please add photos to Tapestry.  
Children return on Wednesday 
3rd September.  Take care and stay safe. 
 
 
Date for your Diary 
 
Party Day and Last Day of Term: 
Tuesday 22nd July-children can come dressed 
up if they want to.  
 
 
 

 

RAINBOW ROOM  
 
 
 
 

This week in the Rainbow Room, we have 

continued reading 'The Tiger Who Came to 

Tea'. We wrote a letter to the tiger to invite 

him to our tea party. However, we asked that 

the tiger didn't eat all of the food and drink 

all of the drink! The tiger attended our tea 

party, and he was on his best behaviour. We 

had lots of fun eating party food with the 

tiger. 

 

SUNFLOWER ROOM 
 
 
 

This week has been very busy in the 

Sunflower room with our Art Gallery, 

School Leavers Celebration and today with 

our Teddy Bears picnic! We have really 

enjoyed sharing our art work, songs and 

poems with our grownups this week and 

would like to say a big thank you to all who 

came to support us. On Tuesday we're 

having our party day and are looking 

forward to seeing lots of pirates and 

princesses having fun on our last day! 

 

 
 
 

SNACK MONEY 

The prices for this half term (6 weeks) 
are as follows, you can pay cash or 

bank transfer: 

15 hour children - £12                                               
30 hour children - £18  

Sort code- 40-15-17                                       
Account number- 41031333 
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Key Contacts 

Headteacher Mrs Daniels-Green 

Number for the school office- 01282 427154 

insert your image here 

Our Weekly Attendance 

Winners this week are the 

Caterpillars with 93%!! 

THE MAKATON SIGN OF THE WEEK IS: 

School 
 



 

 

Nursery’s New Mobile App 

We are going mobile. Follow the instructions below to receive important 

updates, regular reminders and newsletters via mobile notification.  

1. Scan the QR Code below using your phone camera 

2. Download the School Jotter 3 app 

3. Click Guest Log in 

4. Search for Ightenhill Nursery School 

5. Don’t forget to switch your notifications on! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


